% UNITED STATES
3 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
: WASHINGTON. D C. 20555
s

JAN 1 6 1931
Docket No. 50-320

Mrs. Toni Brink
Mountain Laurel Workshops
Coburn, Pennsylvania 16832

Dear Mrs, Brink:
Thank you for your letter of December 17, 1980,

As you poir ed out, there should be an X under the coiumn
‘Goats” on line 1air fell out--raw sores” in Table 2.5, page
3, of NUREG-0738, If future reprints or revisions are mage
t0 this report, a correction will be made. We appreciate
your bringing this oversight to our attention.

Sincerely,

Bernard J. Snydenf Program Director
Three Mile Island Program Office
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

o’ LT\

AR
- &



